
NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
 

 Please be advised that a Special Meeting of the City Council has 
been called by Council President Sareini and Council President Pro Tem Herrick 
to be held on Wednesday, September 17, 2025 at 6:30 p.m. in the City Council 
Chambers, at the Dearborn Administrative Center, 16901 Michigan Ave., 
Dearborn, Michigan, for the following purpose: 
 

1. To discuss potential Brownfield incentives for 600 Town Center 
Drive. 

 
The Council will not be taking any action or voting upon any matter at the 
meeting. The study session is a public meeting of the City Council. 
 
       
      GEORGE T. DARANY 
      City Clerk 
 
 
Individuals with disabilities who require special accommodations, auxiliary 
aids or services to attend or participate in this program should contact 
(313) 943-2025 or TTY (313) 943-2843.  Reasonable advance notice is 
required. Individuals may contact Council members in advance of the 
meeting by email at CouncilStaff@dearborn.gov. 
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